
 

Are You Ready? 
End-of-Life Planning 

 
 

Date and time: Two consecutive Tuesdays, March 28 and April 4, 7:00-8:30 pm, 
Karl English Lounge.  
 

Are you ready?   Join us for a two-part series hosted by Ministries of Care. The 
sessions are free of charge and open to all. 
  
Part one: “Are You ready?” This session is devoted to what type of information 
your family or trusted friends should know when you are no longer here to tell 
them, everything from personal directives ~ to who you want to have your 
favourite heirlooms. A take-home booklet will make it possible for you to work on 
every detail at your leisure.  
  
Part two: “Pre-planning for your own funeral.” 

  
Communicating clearly what we want for our funeral is perhaps the last gift we 
can offer to friends and family. This session will help you make choices about your 
own funeral. Do you have favourite hymns or scriptures? What kind of funeral 
service do you want to have? As with the first session, you will be provided with a 
take-home form on which you can communicate your preferences. You can take 
this form home to fill out.  If at some point you would like to bring it to the 
church, we have a safe place where you can keep a copy so that any future 
minister will know what you would like for your service. 
  
You are welcome to attend both or either of these sessions. Feel free to invite 
family members or friends. 
  
You are also welcome to meet with Rev. Geoffrey, our Interim Pastoral Care 
minister, if you would like to discuss any of your choices privately. 


